
 

P.O. Box 3130 Albany, Georgia 31706-3130 

 

Dear Mr. Haskin, 

This letter is in response to your request for authentication of your appearance on our 

television station on January 20, 2020 with your story appearing later that night on our 10:00 

news spot. 

Thank you for taking the time to interview with us about your 9th Region title in a row with 

Future Business Leaders of America.  That is quite an accomplishment!!  Please also thank your 

students, Bishop Jackson and Sophia Kona, for appearing also. 

We hope that you will continue to patron WALB-TV 10 for all of your news and updates. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mike Leach 

Marketing Director & Outreach Coordinator 


